
IAEM Region 8 – President’s Report for March 2017   

 

 On-going communications with R8 leadership team. They are providing me with monthly 

feedback reports. 

 

 Recruitment in progress for a R8 Healthcare Liaison to complete the build out of the R8 

Leadership Team. 

 

 Some of the POCs for the R8 State Conferences have been communicating with me. I’ll do a 

second round of outreach in early May for the remaining POCs who have not yet responded to 

my email. 

 

 Staffed an IAEM booth at the Colorado State EM Conference. Spent time with approx. 18 folks 

who were curious about IAEM membership versus state association membership. We should be 

seeing some increase in CO memberships. 

 

 On-going communications with R8 membership via emails and bimonthly regional newsletter 

 

 

End of report 

Pat Mialy 


